
BID NOTICE
Robinson  Township  will  be
accepting  bids  to  provide
municipal  garbage  and
recycling  collection  and
removal  services  for  the
Township  of  Robinson  for
calendar years 2025 through
2027,  with  one-year  options
for  each  of  2028  through
2030. Sealed bids are to be
submitted  online
(https://pennbid.bonfirehub.co
m) prior to Monday July 29,
2024,  at  10:30AM, at  which
time they will be opened and
read  aloud  at  the  Robinson
Township  Municipal  Building,
1000  Church  Hill  Road,
Pittsburgh, PA 15205. All bid
documents  and  solicitation
details are available at no cost
at:
https://pennbid.bonfirehub.co
m. For additional information,
please contact  Remington &
Vernick  Engineers  at  (412)
263-2200.


